
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am opposed to the Cap and Trade SB 1530. I believe this legislation would be devastating to 
working Oregonians, our economy and our communities. On a personal level, SB 1530 would 
affect me by making it harder to support my family financially. 
 
                           Sincerely,  
                                    Polya Reutov, Salem, Oregon 


